Request for Proposal (RFP) for Architectural Services

RFP Number: 2024-02

Issue Date: November 22, 2024

Response Deadline: December 13, 2024

Contact Person: Tom Van Maanen, City Administrator
Contact Email: tomvm@cityofrockvalley.com
Contact Phone: 712-476-5707

The City of Rock Valley is seeking proposals from qualified architectural firms to provide professional design services for
the development of a new City Maintenance Building. The selected firm will assist in designing a facility that meets the
city's current and future operational needs while adhering to sustainability and cost-efficiency standards. This project is a
necessity following the flood damage in June of 2024.

Additional Information

For any questions or clarifications regarding this RFP, please contact Tom Van Maanen, City Administrator at
tomvm(@cityofrockvalley.com or (712) 476-5707.
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